REPORT ON INTELLISPURT

INTELLISPURT is a tech fest that took place for the very first time for our department on the
27th and 28th of January 2023. This event is a platform for tech enthusiasts to showcase their
skills and compete against some of the brightest minds in the industry. The fest featured a wide
range of events, each with outstanding prizes and certificates.

One of the highlights of the fest is our hackathon, which is a competition that gives participants
the opportunity to showcase their skills in coding, problem-solving and creativity. The hackathon
was open to all students and professionals who are passionate about technology and wanted to
put their skills to the test. The top performers in the hackathon were recognized with prizes and
recognition, making it a great way to showcase their talents and potentially make some new
friends.

Another exciting event that was conducted at INTELLISPURT was our flash mob event. This
event brought together a group of people to perform a coordinated dance routine in a public
place. The flash mob event was a great success as we won the first prize in the inter-department
competition.

The detailed schedule of the 2 day event is given below:

Day 1

Technical events were conducted on the 27th of january which was the first day of the tech
fest. The events that were conducted are given below:

Poster presentation

Paper presentation

Debate competition
Hackathon

Fastest Fingers First
Tech quiz

All the events conducted were a grand success and the event concluded at 4.

Day 2

Non-Technical/Cultural events and the flashmob event was conducted on the second day of the
event where our department one the first prize. The other events that were conducted are given
below:



Drawing competition
Stand up comedy
Memes
Instrumental Music
Photography
E sports
Singing

The second day ended with a bang where all the students and faculty danced to the tunes of the
drums.

This was the first event that was conducted for the department of computational intelligence that
successfully came to an end on 28" January 2023 and it was attended by many students which
they enjoyed to the fullest with the help of our beloved HOD ma'am and faculty.




